
 

 

January 21, 2022 

 
 

Top Story 

  

 

 

FHSU STUDENTS, ALUMNI HONORED WITH KANSAS 

HORIZON EDUCATION AWARD 

01/20/22 

Thirty-two first-year educators from Kansas were recognized for 

their outstanding teaching skills through the 2022 Kansas Horizon 

Award program. Six of those are either current Fort Hays State 

University students or recent graduates of FHSU. 
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NAVAGATING EMPOWERMENT AND ACTIVISM IN THE 

IVORY TOWER: A CO-AUTOETHNOGRAPHY GIVES VOICE TO 

FEMINIST IDENTITY IN A CRIMINAL JUSTICE PROGRAM 

01/15/22 

FHSU Criminal Justice Department’s Drs. Ziwei Qi, April Terry, and 

Tamara Lynn recently co-authored a chapter in the book Global 

Feminist Autoethnographies During Covid-19: Displacements and 

Disruptions.  

 

 

LEADINGTHE DANCE: TEACHING HISPANIC CULTURE, 

DIVERSITY, AND RESPECT FOR OTHER CULTURES THROUGH 

DANCING AND MUSIC 

07/01/21 

FHSU’s Dr. Chita Espino-Bravo, associate professor of Spanish, 

published an article in the July issue of Language Magazine: 

Improving Literacy and Communication, exploring how 

extracurricular activities can help teach Hispanic culture, diversity, 

tolerance, and respect.  
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FHSU PLEASED TO BRING BACK ENCORE SERIES 

01/13/22 

Something special happened at Fort Hays State University last 

month: the return of our Encore Series. On Dec. 2, the 

Beach/Schmidt Performing Arts Center in Sheridan Hall was filled 

with patrons and Christmas joy as our community gathered to 

watch Christmas in Killarney – the first Encore show since 2020. It 

was a fabulous evening of Christmas carols and Irish traditions 

witnessed by an audience of more than 500 people. 
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